October 30, 2022

Dear Fellow FRF Board Members,

I would like to act as a reference for Smugglers' Notch Freeski Team athlete Griffin Larson to support his Adventure Scholarship application. I have been Griffin's coach for several years and so I know him very well and can vouch for his solid character, good values, and strong decision making. I would not hesitate to support Griffin's request for financial assistance to travel to the Freeride Junior World Championships in Austria to compete against the top junior athletes in the world. I know that this opportunity will accelerate his growth as an athlete and in his personal journey.

Sincerely, Bryan Salatino Freeride Program Director, Smugglers' Notch Ski and Snowboard Club BOD Vice President, International Freeskiers and Snowboarders Association Flyin Ryan Foundation BOD